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13th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you will know we have all been working very hard on our Year 4 end of term 

production: 

Go For Gold 
 

Our performances will take place on: 

 

Afternoon performance   Thursday 2nd April at 2.00pm 

Evening performance  Thursday 2nd April at 6:30pm 

 

To make the show a success for all the children please ensure your child is in school 

on this day. In the evening we expect all Year 4 pupils to return to school at 6.00pm 

ready for the evening performance. 

 

We are limiting the tickets to two per family, per show. 

 

Please sign the reply slip below and return to school by Wednesday 27th March 

stating how many tickets you would like. Any spare tickets will be made available 

after this date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Baillie & Mr Phillips 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 

 

Year 4 Go For Gold Performance 

 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________________ 

to attend the evening performance on 2nd April at 6.00pm. 

 

All children must be collected by an adult after the evening performance. 

 

I will be coming to the afternoon performance    ______ Number of tickets 

 

I will be coming to the evening performance       ______ Number of tickets 

 
 

Signed: _________________________________ Parent / Carer 

 
 


